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THE PICTURE SAYS IT ALL!!! 

(Note: cover pictures of members’ cars come from the ACCC web site “garage”) 

There is still time to renew 

your membership for 2019.  

See pages 11-12. 

Come participate in our Toys 

for Tots event on Dec. 8  

See page 13 for details. 



 

 

President 

Al McCloud 

yankeeal@verizon.net 

 

Vice President 

Bud Donner 

buddonner@msn.com 

 

Treasurer 

Dottie Shadbar 

dvs82760@aol.com 

 

Secretary 

Lee Morton 

penn82@aol.com 

 

Newsletter 

Pete Rutledge 
prutledge3@verizon.net 

 

Membership 

Marie Sizemore 

bugbent@aol.com 

 

Past President 

Skip Sizemore 

bugbent@aol.com 

ACCCording to the President  

Al McCloud 

2018 ACCC BOARD 

MEMBERS 
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Fellow ACCC Members, 

Happy Holidays Fellow Corvette Club Members, 

It’s that time of the year to spread joy and happiness to fam-

ily, friends, and in some cases, strangers.   Many of these 

strangers are children.  That brings me to ACCC’s “Toys for 

Tots” event coming up on December 8th.  If you have not indi-

cated that you will be supporting this event, please let Steve 

Argubright or myself know so we can add you to the list.  We 

have invited the Battlefield Club to join us  and right now they 

are outnumbering us at our own event.  Not what I expected - 

but YOU can remedy that situation by supporting our event, 

bring some toys, and caravan with us to the USMC museum.   I 

would love to see more of our board members and other mem-

bers support our event.  We will have a good time. 

 

Next weekend, December 9th, is our annual Christmas Party.  

We will be partying at Bravo Restaurant in the Spotsylvania 

Towne Center.  Should be a good time, with good food, among 

great friends.  Hope to see you there.  Thanks to the party 

committee that put this event together – Dottie Shadbar, 

Nan Wehmeyer, and Marie Sizemore.  Give them a shout out 

at the party. 

 

Events will be scarce until good weather arrives again some-

time in March/April.  We will still have our monthly break-

fasts and monthly membership meetings.  Nan Wehmeyer is 

planning a Valentine’s Brunch for the club in February – keep 

an eye out for that and come out for some Valentine Brunch. 

   

I have the new brochures and will start handing them out to 

members at breakfast on Saturday.  Please put them in your 

glove compartment and if you see a potential new member, 

give them one. 

   

Until next year, have safe holidays!  Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Al McCloud 

All Corvettes are Red! 

Sunshine Person 

Nan Wehmeyer 

Nancy.Wehmeyer@comcast.net Al 

mailto:yankeeal@verizon.net
mailto:buddonner@msn.com
mailto:dvs82760@aol.com
mailto:penn82@aol.com
mailto:pjrutledge3@verizon.net
mailto:bugbent@aol.com
mailto:bugbent@aol.com
mailto:Nancy.Wehmeyer@comcast.net
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November 14, 2018, ACCC Business Meeting Minutes 

The Meeting was called to order at 7:33 PM by President Al MCCould. There were no new members or guests present. 

John Horvath motioned to accept the August Minutes.  Seconded by Dave Shadbar. The motion carried. 

NCM Ambassador. Bud discussed a host of ACCC and Museum events. Please check the Museum web page for more information 

on these and more interesting events.  Dec 1 will be the monthly breakfast at the American Buffet in Fredericksburg. Car & 

Driver made the Grand Sport one of the Top 10 cars of the year. 

Treasurer. Dottie Shadbar gave an accounting of the Treasury outlays and deposits. The account is in good standing.  Dottie 

also announced that we have 21 people paid so far for the Christmas party.  

Membership.  Marie Sizemore reported that we have 41 members renewed thus far.  

Newsletter. Pete Rutledge reported the newsletter will be out on time and encouraged members to participate with articles or 

items they may want to advertise for sale.  If you’d like to see your car on the cover of the newsletter, please post of photo 

of it on the ACCC website “garage” section. 

Past President. Skip Sizemore had nothing to pass.   

President. Al McCloud announced the he was producing an updated brochure. He brought in a sample with up to date photos and 

information.   

Sunshine. Nan Wehmeyer reported that Maryanne and Louise Donner had been ill with pneumonia.  

Old Business.   Steve Argubright discussed the Toys for Tots. Members of Battlefield will join us.  Dec 8th we will meet at 

11AM at Navy Federal Credit Union on Rte 1 in Stafford;  Bud mentioned that the ad for the Caravan magazine was 

funded;  Al  discussed the Hickory Ridge cruise, which was a good time.  Dottie mentioned that for the Christmas party, don’t 

forget to bring a gift if you want participate in the exchange. Gift cost should be no more than $25; Joan Yaros discussed the 

trip to Biltmore. It was a great time and members from BCC participated. Joan also picked up $25 raffle tickets for the Cara-

van, and a chance to win 4 nights at the Fairlfield Inn at Bowling Green. Second place is the $500 parking spot at the Mu-

seum;  Dave Jones and Steve Argubright discussed the Dominion Raceway trip. It was a great time. We had 9 members there, 

including some from Battlefield. Participants had to follow the pace car, which moved at a pretty good clip. The cost was only 

$10, which included lunch.   

Al discussed the election for this evening. John Horvath made a motion to accept the nominations. The motion carried and the 

following officers will serve in 2019. 

President - Al McCloud  

Vice President - will remain vacant until we a replacement is found and elected.  

Membership - Marie Sizemore 

Past President - Skip Sizemore 

Secretary - Lee Morton 

Treasurer - Steve Argubright 

Newsletter Editor - Pete Rutledge 

New Business.  There was no new business. 

Al read the birthdays and anniversaries.  

Dottie Shadbar won the 50/50 - AGAIN! 

John Horvath motioned to adjourn. Motion seconded by Dave Shadbar. The meeting adjourned at 8:06PM.   

Dave Jones gave a great presentation on the repair of the pop-up headlights on his 1996 Corvette. Dave brought in the head-

lamp assembly as part of his presentation. Very well done!  

Submitted by 

 Lee Morton 



 

 

AQUIA CREEK CORVETTE CLUB 

The purpose of this organization shall be to provide educational needs for those with Corvettes, and 

for the preservation, restoration, and enjoyment of all Corvettes. 

NOW IN OUR 31ST YEAR 

Aquia Creek Corvette Club (ACCC) was formed in September 1987 by a group of die-hard Corvette 

enthusiasts from Aquia Harbor in Stafford, VA. The name was selected reflecting the Club's geo-

graphic and historical origins in the Old Dominion. Through hard work and commitment, ACCC has en-

joyed constant growth and now boasts 54 members representing nearly 70 Corvettes, from a 1953 to 

2018.  ACCC membership consists primarily of Stafford County residents, but has members from 

Prince William, Fairfax, Fauquier, Spotsylvania, Orange, Culpeper, Loudon, Louisa counties, and two in 

Florida.  Since September 8th, 2014, the ACCC Facebook Group has been limited to ACCC members 

only, except for a few that were already group members. 

https://www.facebook.com/

groups/437699356306459/ 

Also Find Us On 

https://acccphotos.shutterfly.com/ 

Aquia Creek Corvette Club is sponsored by 
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3670 Jefferson Davis Hwy, Fredericksburg, VA  22408 

Phone:  

Sales: (540) 585-3399  Parts: (540) 585-4264 

Service: (540) 585-3401 

Aquia Creek Corvette Club 

P.O. Box 986 

Stafford, VA 22553 

Website: www.accclub.org/web 
 Email: aquiacreekcorvetteclub@yahoo.com 

tel:(540)%20585-3399
tel:5405854264
tel:(540)%20585-3401
mailto:aquiacreekcorvetteclub@yahoo.com


 

 

ACCCording to the Vice President & ACC EVENTS 

Bud Donner 

Bud 
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ACCCording to the Vice President 

It’s Black Friday, the day after Thanks-

giving and I’m sitting here wondering 

where 2018 went – we still have a bag of 

Halloween candy and the fridge is full of 

leftover turkey and trimmings, and now 

Christmas is almost here.  We just can’t 

seem to keep up with the calendar.  At 

least the ACCC list of events for the 

next couple of months is short – please 

note that our monthly breakfast is on 

Dec 1, and there will be no monthly club 

meeting; it’s replaced by our Christmas 

party. 

 ACCC Events Calendar – December 

Dec 1 – 9:00AM - Monthly breakfast at 

Great American Buffet, 1780 Carl D Sil-

ver Pkwy., Fredericksburg 

Dec 8 – The ACCC Toys for Tots event – 

meet at 11 AM at the Navy FCU, Rt.1 in 

Stafford – we will drive to the Marine 

Corps Museum to drop off the toys and 

have lunch in the Tun Tavern. 

Dec 9 – ACCC Christmas Party at Bravo, 

Spotsylvania Town Center; 12 Noon-3 

PM.  There will be a nice lunch and gift 

exchange.  Members $15; non-members 

$29. 

Looking Ahead  

Jan 5, 9 AM - Monthly breakfast at 

Four Seasons, 5201 Jefferson Davis 

Hwy, Fredericksburg 

Jan 15 – ACCC monthly meeting, 

Aquia Harbour.  We’re still looking 

for a volunteer to be our 2019 vice 

president; please consider it! 

Jan 23 – 28 – Daytona Rolex 24, Day-

tona Beach, FL.  The very popular 

Museum-sponsored tour may be sold 

out – check availability at corvette-

museum.org 

Aug 26-Sept 1, 2019 – Corvette Cara-

van to the 25th anniversary celebra-

tion of the National Corvette Mu-

seum, Bowling Green, KY. This major 

event is held once every five years.  

Our caravan (Maryland, Delaware, 

West Virginia, Carolinas, VA) will 

start with a day of activities in the 

Charlotte area before the 2-day 

drive to Bowling Green. Registration 

for our caravan and the events in 

Bowling Green are open – see both 

registration forms at 

www.corvettemuseum.org or 

www.corvettecaravan.org .  Hotel 

rooms are going fast – decide now! 

http://www.corvettemuseum.org


 

 

Bud 
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The Museum is offering a special series of Caravan – 25th Anniversary 8 inch hexagon bricks to 

be installed on Corvette Boulevard in front of the Archives office.  The brick will have a spe-

cial caravan logo and three lines of text (13 spaces/line).  The price is $200 for NCM mem-

bers, $250 for non-members, tax deductible.  You can design and order yours at 

www.corvettemuseum.org. 

 

Those of you who have participated in Museum events in recent years are familiar with the 

good work of Events Manager Karen Renfrow, who joined thr Museum staff in 2006.  Karen re-

tired recently, and her Assistant Events Manager Bryce Burklow has been promoted to the 

Manager position.  Congratulations to both! 

 

You can always find a complete listing of future Museum events on the NCM website corvette-

museum.org – from the home page, click “Explore” and “Events”. 

 

It’s less than a year to the big event – the National Corvette Caravan and 25th Anniversary 

Celebration.  All of the information is on the Museum’s website – there are two registration 

forms you’ll have to submit – one for the celebration at the Museum, and another for our cara-

van (Carolinas, Virginia, Maryland, Delaware and West Virginia).  Registration instructions are 

in the Virginia and Carolinas section of the website.  The NCM has added a special event – a 

Jefferson Starship concert with fireworks on Aug. 29.  Thousands have already signed up for 

this once-every-five- years celebration, so start making your plans to attend NOW!  You can 

help pay for our Route Book by putting a photo of your Vanity plate on a special page – the tax-

deductible donation is $35 for one, $50 for two plates.  Just send a business card-size photo 

of each plate to 2redvettes@att.net, and send a check to Chris Wood, 11607 Clingman Lane, 

Charlotte, NC 28214  
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Skip 

The IMSA WeatherTech Sportscar Championship has ended for the 2018 season along with all 

other major racing series. Don’t worry Corvette racing fans the 2019 season gets underway in Janu-

ary with the 24 Hours of Daytona. However, despite the great 2018 performance of the Corvette rac-

ing team there are concerns on the horizon. 

 

One concern for the 2019 season is the Corvettes’ performance. The car that will open the 2019 

season at Daytona is the same car that closed out the 2018 season. The Corvettes struggled for 

wins during last season and I believe that will continue during the first part of 2019. There will be 

some minor changes to the car for the first part of 2019, there always are but, I do not believe any 

major performance gains will be made until the mid-engine car appears at LeMans, France in June. 

The second concern for 2019 is Chevrolet recent move away for passenger cars. Americans have 

been moving away from sedans and coupes into trucks and SUVs. Chevrolet will continue to sell 

Corvettes and Camaros but you have to wonder how long this will continue. The market of enthusi-

ast continues to dwindle and you know the GM bean counters will be looking at the return on invest-

ment. A case can be made for what the notoriety and engineering knowledge gained from racing 

(think about Porches reputation gained from racing) can do for a company. However, dollars are 

what matter in business and quantifying gains from racing can be difficult. Keep your fingers crossed 

or better yet. let Chevrolet/GM know you want the Corvette to continue. 

Corvettes race in other racing series besides IMSA for example the Sports Car Club of America 

(SCCA) Trans Am series. Next year in addition to IMSA I will try and gave some information on 

these other racing series and how our beloved Corvettes are doing. 

Until next time, 

http://autoweek.com/search-results#stq=IMSA&stp=1
http://autoweek.com/search-results#stq=IMSA&stp=1


 

 

ACCC Members Attended Annual Luncheon at Hickory Bridge Farm, PA 

November 4, 2018  
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Track Day at Dominion Raceway, Thornburg, VA 

By Dave Jones 
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The Battlefield Corvette Club invited the ACCC to join them on November 10 at 

Dominion Raceway in Thornburg, Virginia, for a day of fun and excitement.  They 

arranged track time for club members, and passengers, to enjoy.  Representing 

ACCC were Steve Argubright, in his C7, and the writer, in his C4, on what was a 

beautiful Fall day, with blue sky and cool temperatures, a perfect day for racing.  

A total of 9 Corvettes, some with passengers, met at the raceway at 9:45.  Af-

ter signing the necessary waiver, a tour of the facility was provided followed by 

a safety brief.   

 

At 11:30 we took the track for 10 laps of excitement. The 2-mile road course is 

a minimum of 36’ in width with 12 turns, some of which are banked.  There is a 

70’ difference in elevation on the course and the straight stretch is 2700’ in 

length ending in a challenging sharp left turn.   

 

The event was a “Paced” event, meaning all participants would follow a pace car, 

which was a Mazda Miata, with no passing allowed.  The first lap was a “get ac-

quainted” lap to allow us to get familiar with the track, with the speed increasing 

with each successive lap.   I am not sure about Steve but the fastest speed I at-

tained on the straight stretch was 85 mph. While this seemed to be quite fast 

we heard that the course can accommodate speeds in the 140-150 mph range.  

After the event a lunch was provided in the Highway 118 Bar. The cost of the 

event was $10, which was to cover the lunch.  The best $10 I have spent in a 

long time.  

 

This was a great event that tested not only the Corvettes that we own but also 

the skill of the drivers.  A big thanks to BCC and especially Roger Howell for ar-

ranging the event and leading us through the morning.  Roger indicated that he 

may schedule a similar event in the spring and I would recommend it for those 

who would like to have some fun and experience first hand a real road course to 

find out what your Corvette can do.  



 

 

Track Day at Dominion Raceway, Nov. 10, 2018 (cont’d) 
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REMINDER 
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ATTENTION ACCC MEMBERS 
 

 

 

It’s membership renewal time again. 

Renewals were due Nov. 12 (mail to Marie or bring to a 

December event). 

 

If you have not already gotten a renewal form from 

Marie Sizemore, you can print the form from this news-

letter (next page). 
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Membership Renewal for 2019 was due Nov. 12, 2018 
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Every Child Deserves a Little Christmas 

 

Annually, the U. S. Marine Corps Reserve Toys for Tots Program collects toys, 

and distributes them to less fortunate children in the community.  The primary 

goal of Toys for Tots is to deliver, through a new toy at Christmas, a message of 

hope to less fortunate youngsters that will assist them in becoming responsible, 

productive, patriotic citizens. 

 

This is our second annual event of supporting this program!!  Be a secret Santa!!  

Please bring a new, unwrapped toy or two at 11:00am on Saturday, December 8 to 

the Navy Federal Credit Union parking lot located in the Quantico Corporate Cen-

ter near the back gate of Quantico MCB, 100 Corporate Dr., Stafford, VA 

22554.   From there we will proceed to the National Museum of the Marine 

Corps, and make our deliveries. 

 

This is a great program for us to support.  Last holiday season, the Toys for 

Tots program conducted nearly 800 local campaigns covering all 50 states, DC 

and U.S. Territories.  With generous help from the American public, the Marines 

and volunteers distributed 18 million toys to 7 million less fortunate children! 

This year, think about bringing two gifts, one for a boy and one for a girl.  After 

delivering the toys, members may wish to 

proceed to the Tun Tavern Restaurant at the 

museum for lunch.    

 

Please address any comments or concerns to 

Steve Argubright at stephfa@comcast.net. 

 
 

mailto:stephfa@comcast.net
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ACCC Christmas Party 

December 9, 2018

12 – 3

Bravo

Spotsylvania Towne Centre

Salad Choices choose one

Bravo Chopped Salad with 

vinaigrette dressing

Insalata Della Casa with parmesan 

dressing

Entrée choose one

Spaghettini + Meatballs

Chicken Parmesan

Grilled Salmon

Focaccia Bread, dipping oil served 

with all meals

Choice of Coffee, Tea or Soft Drink

Cash Bar

Member cost 15.00, non-members 29.00

This will be a gift exchange party 

$25.00 gift limit

ACCC Christmas Party 
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ACCC Members should consider  

Registering for the 2019 Corvette Caravan 

[THE FOLLOWING IS QUOTED FROM THE CORVETTE CARAVAN WEB SITE.] 

“THE 6TH NATIONAL CORVETTE CARAVAN 

IS SLATED FOR AUGUST 28-31, 2019. 
Often referred to as the world’s largest moving automotive event, the National Corvette Caravan is a 

celebration of America’s Sports Car, culminating in Bowling Green, Kentucky for the anniversary 

celebration of the National Corvette Museum. Hosted only once every five years, the next event is 

slated for Labor Day Weekend 2019 and will mark the Museum’s 25th Anniversary. Leading the 

charge will be Jeffrey Duda of Hainesport, NJ, a Lifetime Member of the Museum and previous co-

captain of the New Jersey 2014 and 2009 Caravans. 

Regional caravans will form and join other caravans as they travel across the United States to meet 

in Bowling Green, Kentucky for four days of festivities at the National Corvette Museum.” 

 

Event registration is now open. 

For more information, follow this link: 
https://www.corvettecaravan.com/news/event-registration-to-open-september-12/ 

Photo from Corvettes of Buffalo 

https://www.corvettecaravan.com/news/event-registration-to-open-september-12/
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NCM 2019 Corvette Caravan 

 NC/SC/VA Sponsorship Info and Form 
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1973 Nostalgia 

Oscar Winning Pictures: THE STING", "American Graffiti", "Cries and Whispers", "The Ex-

orcist", "A Touch of Class" 

President/Vice President: Republican,1969-1974, Richard Milhous Nixon/Spiro T. Agnew 

(1969-1973), Vice President, 1973-1974, Gerald R. Ford 

News Events: 

 Supreme Court rules in Roe v Wade that states may not prevent a woman from having an 

abortion during the first 3 months of pregnancy.  

 U.S. announces the end of the military draft.  

 Vice President Spiro T. Agnew resigns after pleading no contest to charges of tax eva-

sion while governor of Maryland.  

 Gerald R. Ford becomes the first appointed vice president under the 25th Amendment.  

 A total ban on oil exports to the U.S. for six months is imposed by Arab nations after 

the outbreak of an Arab-Israeli war. 

This was the last year Cor-
vette had chrome bumpers 
and this time it was only 
the rear bumper. The pre-
vious chrome front bumper 
was abandoned in favor of 
a body-color front end col-
lision system that met fed-
eral 5mph impact require-
ments for damage to head-
lights and safety equip-
ment. Unfortunately, the new package added 35 pounds of weight to the car. 

The hood was extended rearward to cover over the windshield wipers, eliminating the failure-
prone vacuum-operated lift panels that were used between 1968 and 1972 to conceal the 
wiper mechanisms.  Metal side impact beams were incorporated inside the doors, again per 
federal mandate. 

A new coolant recovery system provided a reservoir to hold high-temperature coolant overflow 
and return it to the radiator once it cooled.  New chassis mounts and rubber inserts inside 
metal sleeves better isolated passengers from road chatter; a sound-absorbing pad was added 
to the hood's interior surface, and sound-absorbing material was sprayed on several inner pan-
els to deaden sound. Since the rear window was no longer removable, luggage space in-
creased by two inches because of the removal of the window's storage shelf.  And for the first 
time, radial tires were standard equipment. 

Sales again climbed to over 30,000 units and five times more coupes were manufactured than 
convertibles. 



 

  Page 19                          The ACCCelerator - Aquia Creek Corvette Club Newsletter - December 
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December Birthdays 

 

December XX —  

 

 

 

 

 

 

December X— 

December X— 

December X— 

 

 

 

 

December Anniversaries 

Please Note: If we fail to list your birthday or anniversary, it may be because we don’t have  

your dates in our membership database.  If you would like to see your birthdays/anniversaries 

listed in the future, please let Marie Sizemore know just the month and day of your events. 

FOR SALE (or FREE) 
Contact Pete Rutledge for the following: 

 2011 Corvette factory service manual, set of 4 volumes in new condition. $249.95. 

 1956-58 Corvette windshield top header molding, reproduction stainless, new condition.  

$299.95 

YOUR FOR SALE (OR FOR FREE) AD COULD BE HERE IN A FUTURE 

NEWSLETTER.  MUST BE CORVETTE RELATED.  SEND TO PETE 

RUTLEDGE AT LEAST 2 OR 3 DAYS BEFORE THE END OF THE 

MONTH. 
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NOTE: See “ACCC Events” on Page 5 for the details on particular events. 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1  

Breakfast 

9AM, 

F’burg 

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

Toys 4 Tots 

11AM 

Stafford 

9 

Xmas Party 

12 Noon 

F’burg 

10 11 12 13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

30 31      

December 2018 
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Tom Davis has kindly made arrangements for members to order club jackets embroidered with 

our logo by Heartland Signs on Rt. 1 in Stafford. As show in the pictures above, a large em-

broidered club logo is on the rear; the front would normally have a smaller club logo on left 

chest; other options available but might be extra cost. Jackets come in three varieties: 

1. Competitor Jackets — nylon outer shell, front zipper; sizes XS-6XL, tall sizes LT-4XLT; 

$52.65 w/tax 

2. Denim Jackets (shown above) — stonewashed indigo denim, button front; sizes XS-4XL; 

$54.77 w/tax 

3. Welded Soft Shell Jackets — polyester woven shell bonded to water-resistant film insert 

and polyester microfleece lining, front zipper; sizes XS-4XL; $68.45 w/tax 

 

Contact Tom Davis to go to Heartland Signs to place your order. 

 

QUALITY JACKETS AT GREAT PRICES!! 

ACCC CLUB JACKETS 
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ACCC member Vince Cosentino (pictured) has 

worked with a neighbor to enable shirts in a variety 

of styles, colors, 

and sizes to be em-

broidered with the 

club logo.  Note that 

the logo is embroi-

dered directly on 

the shirt—this is 

not a patch.  Em-

broidered shirts 

cost $30ea. and can 

be ordered through 

Vince. 

SHIRTS WITH EMBROIDERED ACCC LOGO 
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ACCC STORE 

Items For Sale at all Club Events* 

Club 25th Anniversary Coin 

Car Flags: U.S. Flag & ACCC Flags 

Club Decal & Patch 

$2.00 for decal, $3.00 for patch 

ACCC Name Badges 

* Available at Prince William Engraving, 

2608 Dynasty Loop, Woodbridge, VA 

22192.  PH: 703-494-2658.  Badges take 

5-7 days and will cost $12.19 each.  See 

article in the June 2016 newsletter,  ref-

erence same.   

"ACCC, 30 years, 1987-2017"  = 1 hr, 6 minutes 

of music and over 700 photos and memories.  

Shown at the 30th Anniv Picnic.  

Let Al McCloud know if you would like one of 

these keepers. 

Club 30th Anniversary Patch 

$3.00 for patch 

Club 30th Anniversary DVD 

$5.00 

$5.00  $5.00  $5.00  

$10.00  


